
Superintendent’s Message 
 

Welcome to the North Warren Central School website.  I hope as you are 
browsing  you are able to locate the information you need about our district and 
programs. 

North Warren is a small rural school in the Adirondack Park.   I have been lucky 
enough to have had the privilege of working for the North Warren Central School 
District for almost twenty years now.  Living, working and raising my own family 
here is why I know how special this school district is to the community. 

Since I began here in 1998, I have had the opportunity to not only be in the 
classroom as a teacher but to work with teachers and students in varying 
administrative positions since 2005.  In July of 2016, I began as the 
Superintendent of Schools.  As Superintendent, I hope to continue to work to 
make North Warren Central School a great place to have your child receive an 
outstanding education. 

Please feel free to drop me an email or set up an appointment if I can help to 
make your experience at North Warren the best it can be. 

Enjoy the year! 

Michele Gill French 


